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22nd July 2013 
Dear Parents, 
 
The last newsletter of this school year! 
Well this year has certainly flown. It’s been a jam packed, successful year at St 
Theresa’s. It started with our new mobile in the playground and our double 
intake of Reception children and then it continued on to Music Festivals, football 
and netball matches, maths competitions, assemblies, film club reviews and 
ending with the great achievement of all the children this year. 
 
Thank you Parents! 
Thank you to all the parents who supported the teachers and children in the 
classroom and on school trips. We really value your help and support! 
 
Charity Days 
Thank you to everyone who came and supported the children’s Class Charity 
Days. Your generosity is really appreciated and the children have enjoyed doing 
things to help others much less fortunate than themselves. We will show how 
much was raised for each charity on the school notice board once everything has 
been counted up! 
 
Building Work 
Next Wednesday the builders will be in to start our building project for the 
Summer. Some of the windows will be replaced using the grant from Westminster 
Diocese that we applied for. We will also use the school building fund money that 
has been donated this year so another big thank you to all the parents who made 
their donation this year. Without you we would not be able to improve our school 
building! 
 
Awards 
We are delighted to announce that not only have we been awarded the Sun Safety 
School Award but we have also achieved the Silver Award for the School Travel 
Plan. Many thanks to Mr Sweetingham and the Travel Plan Team for all their 
hard work! 
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Family BBQ 
Thank you to all who helped and attended the Family Barbecue. This was a 
fantastic evening and we couldn’t have wished for better weather. Many thanks to 
the teachers who succumbed to Mrs Omar’s persuasion to put themselves 
through the “Sponge the Teacher” ordeal! 
A special thank you to the Liu Family and the Taylor-Hooper Family who worked 
non - stop throughout the evening, cooking, making and serving food and drink! 
We really appreciate what you do for the school! This year the barbecue raised 
approx £1500! 
Leavers Disco 
Many thanks to the Friends for organizing yet another successful event. We have 
never seen the dance floor so full. It was a delight to see the Reception children 
dancing so confidently with the older children and their Year 6 buddies. We really 
enjoyed making a fuss of the Year 6 children! Many thanks to the Teachers who 
stayed and supervised the event. Your hard work is always appreciated! 
Goodbyes 
We say goodbye to Mrs Corradi, Miss Kirby and Miss Tait and wish them well for 
the future and a big thank you for all their hard work and dedication to the 
school. 
We also say goodbye to Mrs D’Lima who has been promoted to a Higher Level 
Teaching Assistant position at another school in Barnet. We wish Mrs D’Lima 
every success for the future. 
Goodbye Year 6! 
We also say goodbye to our lovely Year 6 children…… 
Anton, Kasia, Louis, Fuyuma, Karina, Gregory, Andrea, Elias, Ollie, Momo, Sofia, 
Rosa, Ariadne, Jordan, Lukasz, Byron, Georgia, Tobi, Isobel, Christian, Hannah, 
Daniel, Kieran, Christos, Alexander, Alex, Alessandro, Marco, Olivia, Toun. 
Goodbye to long serving families 
A special thank you to Parents who will be leaving St Theresa’s after a long 
association with the school. In some cases this partnership has lasted up to 17 
years. Please know you are always welcome to St Theresa’s and we would be 
delighted to see you at future Friends events!! 
So its thank you and goodbye to the Boruch, Curran, Hadj Rabah, Hart, 
Joseph Yanak, Kafartaris, Kanda, Kozan, Lenham, Lim, Marincek Swain, 
McLean, Panteli, Solari and Thompson Families! 
 
 Diary Dates 
Tues  23rd July    Leavers Assembly 9:30am 
Tues 23rd July    Early Closing 1pm 
Tues 3rd September    INSET Day 
Wednesday 4th September  Children back at school     
   
 
Wishing you all a wonderful, happy and safe Summer Holiday! 
Miss Kelly 
Headteacher     


